
St Saviour's Weekly Update

Dates for this term
Dates are also on the school website.

W/b 9.9.24 Meet the Teacher meetings - the days for
these have been/will be emailed to you, and are also on
the school website

12.9.24 Phonics and Early Reading meeting for parents
@ 9:00am in the hall

16.9.24 Dot Day

W/b 16.9.24 Clubs start 

27.9.24 PTA Quiz night - more information to follow

Dear St Saviour's Families,

Welcome back to the new school year! It has been a
wonderful (if somewhat damp) start to the new school
year, and I have loved hearing all about the adventures
that the children had over the holidays. I shared with
them on Wednesday about my trip to Uganda, and
showed them pictures of the water pump at Goshen
school that fundraising organised by the Charity
Committee is going to pay to finish!

Friday 6th September 2024

Uniform
Please have a look at the school uniform list on the
school website. There are a few children who aren’t
wearing the correct uniform items. We’ll be checking
everyone next week! Please contact Miss Rogers if you
need any good quality secondhand uniform - we have a
range of items available.

If you have any questions about school, please do have a
look on the website or email if you can’t find what you

are looking for there.

I am really excited to see what the year ahead holds!
Miss Granite

Stars of the Week
Reception - Nala; Year 1 - Qlarna; Year 2 - Chloe; 
Year 3 - Sen; Year 4 - Noah; Year 5 - Logan; 
Year 6 - Hugo
Starting the year as you mean to go on - well done!

Clubs
Thank you to everyone who has signed up for a club on
Arbor. Bookings will be open until 12th September.
There are some spaces in judo so we have added that
onto Arbor now too. I will be sending out the booking
link for the STEM club as next week.

Attendance
The national target for attendance is 96%. Our overall
school attendance for this week was 91.3%.

This week Year 1 won the Attendance Cup with 95%
- what a great start to the year!
Reception 91%; Year 2 94%; Year 3 77%; Year 4 94%;
Year 5 92%; Year 6 93%

Please call in to the Office on each day that your child
is sick.
Children need to be in school by 8:55a.m. If they
arrive after this time, you will need to sign them in
and they will be marked as late.

Class newsletters
We will be sending out class newsletters next week
which will give you information about what the
children will be learning this term. For more
information about what the children will be learning
throughout the whole year, please have a look at the
Curriculum section of the school website.

Open Mornings
We have opened up bookings for our Open Mornings
for prospective parents. If you know if anyone who is
considering applying to St Saviour’s, please direct them
to the booking form on the school website!



What Three Questions?

Year 6
English: What are the uses for a colon?

R.E: What causes suffering and how do we
overcome it?

Maths: What does each digit represent in a 6 digit
number?

Year 1
English: Can you orally retell your favourite story
book?

Maths: Can you count forwards and backwards
to/from 20? 

Phonics: Have a go at spelling as many tricky words as
you know!

Reception
Phonics: what is the grapheme (name) and phoneme
(sound) of this letter? The Letter S

What are the names of your new teachers?

What do we need to do when we hear the teacher ring
the bells?

Year 5
R.E: who is Guru Nanak and what did he teach
people?

 Maths: In the number 1,899, what is the value of
the 8? 

 English: What facts have you learnt about the
World Trade Centre?

Year 2
English: Can you tell me three adjectives about
Goldilocks? 

Maths: what does estimate mean and how is it different
from counting? 

Geography: What is one difference between London
and the Mugaurameno Village in Zambia, Africa? 

Year 4
Maths: Can you name all of the number bonds to
10?

English: What is a modal verb?

PSHE: Why is it important to look after our
wellbeing?

Year 3
English: What does magic mean?

Maths: Is there more than one way to work out
multiplication questions?

Grammar: What does ‘motivation’ mean?

Nursery
What was your favourite activity? Water play, play
dough, paint, mark making or reading books with
your new teachers?

Can you remember your new teachers’ names?

Where do we go to have our lunch?


